
From: Tina [mailto:wcassessor@rtconnect.net]  

Sent: Monday, March 30, 2015 8:52 AM 
To: B Lambert; M Ertman; R Rossman; T Barton; T Hunt; Cheryl Kr; William Curley 

Subject: FW: Proposed Rules for County Board's of Equalization 

 
The Wyoming State Board of Equalization has updated the rules for County Boards of Equalization.  The 

proposed rules are attached for your review. 

 

Tina Conklin 

Weston County Assessor 

1 W Main St 

Newcastle WY 82701 

307-746-4633 

 

From: Gayle Stewart [mailto:gayle.stewart@wyo.gov]  

Sent: Monday, March 30, 2015 8:22 AM 

To: Tina Conklin 

Cc: Jayne Mockler; Marty Hardsocg; Robin Cooley 

Subject: Proposed Rules for County Board's of Equalization 

 

Dear Assessors, 

 

The State Board was given authority by the Governor to begin the process of adopting rules for 

the County boards of Equalization.  The 45 day comment period runs through May 14, 2015 and 

the State Board has scheduled a public meeting on May 15th for comments. 

 

Please share these proposed rules with your County Commissioners, County Attorney and 

County Clerk. 

 

The proposed rules and related documents may be found on our web page at: 

taxappeals.state.wy.us or by using the following link: 

 

 http://taxappeals.state.wy.us/Notice%20of%20Intent%20to%20Adopt%20Rules.htm 

 

A copy of the proposed rules and the Notice of Intent are attached. 

  

 

Gayle R. Stewart 

Executive Secretary- Attorney 

Wyoming State Board of Equalization 

P.O. Box 448 

Cheyenne, WY  82003-0448 

Phone: (307) 777-5206 

Fax:     (307) 777-6363 

gayle.stewart@wyo.gov 
 

E-Mail to and from me, in connection with the transaction  

of public business, is subject to the Wyoming Public Records  



Act and may be disclosed to third parties. 

 

 


